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November 27, 200C

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
Laboratory Division

7435 Oakiand Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Subject: Telular Corporation
Application for certification FCC 1D MTFO900

Compliance and Compatibility Attestations
Dear Sir/ Madam,

With this letter | certify that to the best of my knowledge and understanding the EAMPS cellular
transceiver contained within ihe Telular Corporation's Telguard DataBurst Models T100C001,
T260C001 and T300C001 are fully compliant with the requirements of:

a) 22.919 {a)~{c} ESN compliance and,
b} 22.933 system compatibility per OET Bulletin 53
If you have further questions please contact me at 631-232-6070, x-208.

Sincerely,

17

Rex Nathanson
VP Engineering
Telular Corporation
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